
 
  
 
 
 
 

Green Team July 2023 Newsletter  
 
  

The Green Team is a team of both core and ad hoc volunteers who help look after and 

maintain the green spaces in Whitchurch-on-Thames.  

 

What's Happened Recently  
 

• A Maze working party was held on Saturday 10th July. 

• There was a Village Green working party on Saturday 29th July. Nettles and brambles 

around the edge of the mound by the practice nets were removed. Small sycamores 

growing near the Eastfield Lane end of the green were cut back to allow more space 

and light for other young tree species. 

• The triangle at the junction of Hardwick Road and the High Street is no longer being 

cut by the external contractors, as they say they can’t use their strimmers if cars are 

parked on the road. Tim Hardwick, the Green Team guardian for this site, has kindly 

volunteered to take over the cutting. 

 

Work Coming Up  
• There is a Maze working party Saturday 5th August at 10am. 

• The next Village Green working party will be on Saturday 26th August at 10am. 

 

Upcoming events are published on the village website Whats On section. 

 

Get involved! 

We would love to hear from anyone who would like to get involved in looking after the 
green areas of the village. If you have noticed any areas which you think need a bit of 
maintenance, just get in touch. Also, do feel free to turn up at any of the published 
activities – you would be very welcome! 

 

Find out more  

Visit our page on the village website https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups 
 

/greenteam.html or contact Jill on jill@jbradon.co.uk, 0118 984 1574 or 07879 843285 


